
 

 
Additional Information 

Solo Northerns Open Meeting 
Organised by Leigh and Lowton Sailing Club 

On 29th June 2019 

 
 

Cancellation 
If cancellation is required due to weather or any other unforeseen event, then this will be 
notified via the club website at least 24 hours before the start time for the event. 

 
Catering 

Our renowned galley will be open, serving hot food in the morning and at lunch and hot drinks 
and cakes until the sailing is finished. 
The bar will be open after sailing and a “Black Tie” dinner will be available on the Saturday 
evening, in conjunction with the Enterprise class. Non-sailors are welcome to attend the “Black 
Tie” dinner and this must be pre-booked online. 

 
 

Camping/Accommodation 
Motorhomes may use the top area of the car park on Friday and Saturday night of the event. 
The use of tents is strictly limited and must be booked with Martin Tubb sailing@llsc.org.uk at 
least 1 week prior to the event, on a first come first served basis. There is no additional charge 
for motorhomes or tents. 
The field adjacent to the top car park area is out of bounds and must not be used. 
 
Please contact Martin Tubb sailing@llsc.org.uk  if you wish to use a tent and for access details 
if arriving on Friday evening. 
 
There are several hotels in the local area including: 

 Holiday Inn Express, Leigh - www.hiexpressleigh.co.uk 

 Travelodge, Lowton - https://www.travelodge.co.uk/hotels/489/Warrington-Lowton-hotel 

 The Greyhound Hotel - http://www.sportinglodgeinns.co.uk/leigh/ 
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